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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Chief Scott,

Our office has completed its review of the materials submitted by SFPD to demonstrate substantial compliance
with Recommendation 41.1: The SFPD should work with the newly convened Strategic Planning Steering
Committee (recommendation 40.2) to draft a new community policing and problem solving manual for SFPD
members within 12 months of the issuance of this report

For the following reasons, the Department of Justice finds that SFPD is in substantial compliance with this
recommendation.

SFPD’s substantial compliance with this recommendation rests in part on Strategy 1.0, SFPD’s overarching strategic
plan, as described in detail in the DOJ’s emails summarizing substantial compliance with community-policing
recommendations. This year, SFPD completed its Community Policing and Problem-Solving Manual, which uses
Strategy 1.0, the Community Policing Strategic Plan and other best practices as framework. As of the date of this
email, the Manual is still in concurrence and has not yet been approved by the Police Commission, as is required
for all manuals pursuant to Department General Order 3.01. SFPD, however, has provided a roadmap for
dissemination of the Manual for members and a review of the Manual through the Professional Standards and
Principled Policing Unit Order 22-01. Given that final approval is out of the hands of SFPD but SFPD has completed
all steps to develop the Manual, the DOJ agrees with Jensen Hughes that SFPD is in substantial compliance.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.
Thank you,

Tanya Koshy

Tanya Koshy (she/her)

Deputy Attorney General

Police Practices Section
California Department of Justice
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